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Republic of the Philippines '
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 
MIMAROPA Region | ;;;
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE 
Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro

MEMORANDUM

JUN 0 6 m.

FOR The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA Region 
1515 L&S Bldg, Roxas, Blvd., 
Ermita, Manila

THRU

FROM

SUBJECT

The ARD for Technical Services 

The OIC, PENR Officer

TAMARAW COUNT 2022 PRELIMINARY REPORT

Forwarded is the memorandum dated April 18, 2022 of TCP Coordinator which was 
received on June 3, 2022 regarding Preliminary Report on Tamaraw Count 2022. The 
Tamaraw Count 2022 in Mounts Iglit-Baco Natural Park was conducted on March 28 to 
April 04, 2022.

It was mentioned on their report that the detailed technical report and Complete Staff 
Work (CSW) on Tamaraw Count will follow once the Double Observer Count (DOC) 
method will be accomplished. Double Observer Count (DOC) is being conducted to verify 
and validate this year’s Tamaraw Count Result.

Attached with the report are the pictures taken during the said event.

For information and record.

.TANADAerne;

So, Pag-asa, Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro 
Email; tsdoccmin04@gmail.com
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